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	College of Business 

Faculty Attendance at Graduation Exercises Policy


All full-time faculty members are required to attend one of the three graduation exercises during the academic year. Part-time faculty are encouraged to attend, but their attendance is not mandatory.  

Assignments 

Assignments for the graduation exercises will be made each year by the department chairperson for faculty in the department and will be part of the service assignment of the faculty member.  This assignment will be made in conjunction with the faculty member’s annual assignment for teaching, research, and service. 

At the time that graduation attendance assignments are made, department chairs will forward a list of faculty members for each of the three ceremonies to the Dean’s Office.  If there are any changes to the assignment, the department chair must notify the Dean’s Office in a timely manner.  

Conflicts 

If the faculty member has a conflict with the time and date of the assigned exercise or otherwise has a conflict, the faculty member is required to: 

1. Find a replacement from the full-time faculty members in the department; and 

2. Notify the department chair of such replacement at least three weeks in advance of the graduation exercise. 

Faculty members serving in special roles  

Faculty members awarding doctoral hoods at an exercise, serving as marshals, reading names of graduates or participating as a member of the platform party are considered to have satisfied the annual attendance requirement for the exercises.  

Department Chair Responsibilities 

The department chairpersons are strongly encouraged to attend each graduation exercise.  Department chairpersons are also responsible for notifying the Dean’s Office of the faculty in attendance at each graduate exercise. 

Regalia 

It is the faculty member’s responsibility to secure the appropriate regalia.  The College of Business will, however, accommodate faculty by providing a limited number of regalia that may be checked out in advance of the graduation exercises. To reserve regalia, faculty should contact Marc Rhorer. Regalia are available in several different sizes on a first-come, first-served basis.
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